




Dear
Dear Parents/Carers

In Early Years we will be starting “Expert of the Week” with the class.  This is an opportunity to celebrate your child’s interests and to encourage high quality speaking and listening.  We would like your child to bring into school: objects of interest to them, photographs, souvenirs from holiday or other artefacts to talk about to the class that will help us to learn about their interests and talents.

Is your child an expert on: dinosaurs, dance or a particular range of story books by a favourite author or about a particular theme? There are numerous areas of interests that children enjoy exploring.

Please find attached your child’s name and the date of their opportunity to share their expertise.

The children enjoy having this dedicated occasion to celebrate their interests and hope that you will continue to support us and your child in this. 

Thank you for your continuing support.

Yours faithfully

Mrs O’Dell 

Early Years Teacher

	Name
	Date

	Emily
	16th January 2019

	Jack
	23rd January 2019

	Lewis
	30th January 2019

	Ben
	6th February 2019

	Esme
	13th February 2019

	Gabriel
	27th March 2019

	Enola
	6th March 2019

	Oscar
	13th March 2019

	Dean
	20th March 2019

	Harry M
	27th March 2019

	Harry D
	3rd April 2019

	Sophia
	24th April 2019

	Airleigh
	1st May 2019

	Sam
	8th May 2019

	Alex
	15th May 2019

	Katie
	22nd May 2019

	Bronte
	5th June 2019
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